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Jada is an AI research and evolution laboratory dedicated to the development of safe and ethical 
Artificial General Intelligence, registered in the United States of America, Spain and the United 
Arab Emirates.


• Growth Potential

Our next-generation AGI is being designed to positively perform in the growing Artificial 
Intelligence market, an industry that PwC is predicting will grow to become a  $15.7 Trillion 
Economy by the year 2030.


• Innovative Solutions

Artificial General Intelligence, also known as AGI, is human-level intellect capable of 
autonomously learning on its own (thus bypassing training bias and developer limitations) towards 
ideating and executing adaptive solutions in any business environment with little to no human 
intervention.


- General Purpose, deployable in any vertical

- Self-learning Bias-Proof and non-hallucinating

- Ethical and Discrete Data Protection

- Human-like, empathetic communication


• Strong Team

Our highly skilled and geographically diverse team, with proven expertise, is steadfastly 
dedicated to advancing the frontier of artificial general intelligence.


With a collective commitment to excellence, and under the direction of our founder Diego Torres, 
we are resolute in bringing Jada’s mission to fruition, shaping the future of AGI development.


• Solid Business Model

Jada’s Artificial Intelligence stands as a paramount solution tailored for both medium and large 
enterprises across diverse industries. Our cutting-edge technology empowers seamless execution of 
intricate industrial operations, while autonomously providing invaluable assistance in critical 
decision-making processes. 


• Globally Regulatory Compliant

The Jada ai team has set a high standard for responsible innovation by placing a paramount 
emphasis on ethical and regulatory compliance.


Steadfast commitment to adhering to regulatory and ethical requirements across all jurisdictions 
it reaches.


-EU GDPR

-EU AI Act

-Convention of Human rights

-UNESCO Global Standards on the Ethics of AI.

-ICO (UK) Guidance on AI and data protection

-Canadian Directive on Automated Decision-Making


We welcome lead investors and venture capital partners that meet the following criteria:


· Sincere alignment with the Jada AI Evolution Project towards achieving Artificial General 
Intelligence and beyond.


· Proactive approach towards generating positive economic growth via the power of emerging 
technologies.


· Possessing a high risk tolerance backed by a success-oriented mentality.




· Independent decision makers that stay away from herd mentality passive observers.


· Long-term partners that posses the financial capacity to hold on to their investments with a 
2-5+ year ROI outlook.


· Passion for experimentation and innovation with a successful goal-oriented mentality as opposed 
to staying with “tried and true” formulas.


· Collaborative thinking, with no urgency to desperately rush towards ROI-inclined pivots that 
would result in negatively affecting the company’s reputation.


· Understanding and accepting that Jada Labs is not currently nor will it in the future be 
interested in being merged or acquired by another organization.


· Free of any conflicts of interest with portfolio companies.


· Respecting Jada Labs’ Science and Technology Secrecy Directive.


Jada AI Dividend stock


Funding Round Participants receive Dividend Stock of the Jada Ai Company, which entitles them to 
receive dividends financed by the Company’s future gross profits, with the percentage matching 
the Participant’s percentage of Stock ownership. These dividends are payable when distributable 
reserves are available, as soon as declared by the Founder, Acting CEO and CFO. 


· Jada Ai Investor Monthly Meeting:


Investors join monthly meetings where the Founder and CEO, Diego Torres talks about the Company’s 
progress and answers questions about the Project’s future. This is a unique opportunity to get 
behind-the-scenes insights as to how technological progress is being made and to learn about the 
evolving industry of Artificial Intelligence, in addition to providing feedback that helps with 
shaping the future of next-generation Artificial Intelligence.


To learn more about investing in Jada AI, book a meeting.

https://calendly.com/diegoto

